
From: Thambiayya Marimuthu <secretarynabs@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 4, 2023 2:48 PM
To: Execu�vedirector-MSSRF <execu�vedirector@mssrf.res.in>
Cc: Sangeetha_MSSRF <sangeetha@mssrf.res.in>; BAGYARAJ, D. J. [PRESIDENT, NABS] <djbagyaraj@gmail.com>; MATHIVANAN, N. [VICE PRESIDENT-
NABS] <prabhamathi@yahoo.com>; Baskaran T.L. [Treasurer-NABS] <tlb.baskaran@gmail.com>; Nakkeeran, S. [EDITOR, NABS] [TNAU] Nakkeeran
<nakkeeranayya@gmail.com>
Subject:
 
Dear Dr. Hariharan
Greetings from NABS.
National Academy of Biological Sciences [NABS], Chennai deeply mourns the passing away of
Prof. MS Swaminathan, a great human who dedicated his life to the cause of the poor. 
The Academy has brought out a special issue of NABS News Letter in honor of the Professor
which I am attaching to this mail. Thank you.

--
WITH LOVE, PEACE, & HARMONY

Prof. Dr. T. Marimuthu,
M. Sc.(Ag.)., Ph.D., FNABS., FISNS.
Secretary, National Academy of Biological Sciences
NABS-Secretariat, Room No. 209, Second Floor, CAS in Botany, University of Madras
Guindy Campus, Chennai – 600 025, Tamil Nadu, India
M: 094436 73155 E-mail: secretarynabs@gmail.com
& Treasurer, International Society for Noni Science
Formerly:
Visiting Scientist, AB-DLO. Wageningen, The Netherlands
Member, Adhoc Technical Advisory Committee, IRRI, The Philippines
Senate Member, Periyar University, Salem
Visiting Professor (UGC), University of Madras
Dean, School of Post-Graduate  Studies, TNAU
Director, Centre for Plant Protection Studies, TNAU 
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